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    Date 
23 October 2024 

The Occupier /Company  
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Dear Resident, 
 
Re: Public Spaces Protection Order (PSPO) - Saint Hill Road, East Grinstead 
 
We are writing to you regarding the upcoming protests expected to take place on Saint Hill 
Road, East Grinstead, during the Church of Scientology’s annual event on the 25th, 26th, and 
27th of October. We understand that this event, along with the associated protests, may have 
an impact on the local community.  
 
The Council is considering the possibility of making a Public Spaces Protection Order 
(PSPO). As part of the decision-making process, we would like to gather statements from 
residents regarding any impacts the event and protests may have on your quality of life. Your 
statement could be used in legal proceedings. If you are willing to contribute, we kindly ask 
that you fill out a statement detailing your experience. 
 
To submit your statement, you can either:  
- Visit the following link: https://direc.to/mppN or  
- Scan the QR code below to access the questionnaire directly. 
 

 
 
Alternatively, if you require a physical form or assistance with completing the statement, 
please contact us at pspo@midsussex.gov.uk. 
 
Please provide your statement by no longer than 22.11.24. 
 
Please be aware that your statement must be signed and may be shared publicly. All 
information collected will be handled in compliance with GDPR regulations, and personal 
details will be redacted where necessary.  
 
We understand that this request comes on short notice, and we appreciate your time and 
cooperation. Your input is vital in helping us to assess and manage the situation.  
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
Mid Sussex District Council 
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